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NOTICE: 2015 Three-Part Surveillance Data Webinar Series  

  
The California Comprehensive Cancer Control Program (CCCP) under the 
California Department of Public Health (CDPH) announces the 2015 Three-Part 
Surveillance Data Webinar Series. These webinar presentations were developed 
and will be conducted in collaboration with the California Cancer Registry (CCR), 
and representatives from the CSUS Public Health Survey Research Program.  
  
Please click here to view webinar registration related information. 
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http://www.ccrcal.org/PAQC__Data_Alerts/2015/Data_Alert_2015-026_Attachment/Webinar_Ad_2015_4-16-15.pdf
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